02 November 2010

Dear Colleague

The following Motion was passed at the October meeting of New Ross Town Council, and it was further resolved that the Motion be circulated to all Town, County and City Councils for consideration and support:

Mindful of the recent report of the Radiological Protection Institute and aware that New Ross is designated a “High Radon Area” this Council calls on the Min. for the Environment to implement a scheme of free Radon tests in areas of high risk – as recommended by the RPI – and that a grant system for remediation works be likewise put in place ”

Kind Regards
David Minogue
Town Clerk
New Ross Town Council
051 429400
087 7619555
